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The DDD Policy Unit published a revised policy on Wednesday, September 7, 2022. The policy is available on 
the Division’s Policy webpage. 

REVISED POLICIES 

Provider Manual Chapter 57  Third Party Liability Waiver Requests 

This policy has been revised to reflect recent updates including: 
•  Alignment with the implementation of the WellSky claims system, by removing references to FOCUS. 
•  Removed informational statements and retained the providers’ Third Party Liability responsibilities for 

clarity and conciseness. 
•  Updated the policy to align with DDD’s policy formatting standards. 

https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/policies-and-rules/policies
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/DDD_Provider_Manual_Chapter_57_Third_Party_Liability_Waiver_Requests.pdf?time=1662563282261

